
 
 
 
 
July 31, 2012 
 
ASHRAE PHILIPPINE CHAPTER 1ST ASHRAE NIGHT (AWARDS & MEMBERSHIP PROMOTION NIGHT ) 
 
Dear ASHRAE Philippine Chapter Members & Friends, 
 
The American Society of Heating, Refrigerating & Air-conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE) - Philippines 
Chapter will be holding its 1st ASHRAE Night     
 

Where: Dusit Thani Hotel  
When:    October 19, 2012 (Friday)  
Time:  5:30pm to 11:30pm.   

 
The theme of the event is “A PARTNERSHIP FOR A SUSTAINABLE BUILT ENVIRONMENT”. The occasion 
will celebrate the 110th year of the first design of the modern air conditioning system on July 17, 1902 
by Engineer Willis H. Carrier.  
 
The ASHRAE Night aims to honor personalities who greatly contributed to the Air conditioning and 
Refrigeration industry in the Philippines. At the same we will be launching the making of a book entitled 
“The History of the Air conditioning and Refrigeration Industry in the Philippines”. 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I would like to cordially invite you together with your 
colleagues and friends to join us in this once in a lifetime event. We have invited Chapter members who 
are consultants, developers, members of the academe, manufacturers and suppliers to attend and we 
expect this to be a well attended event.   
 
 
 

Regular Ticket Price is Php1,000.00  for ASHRAE members and Friends. . For Early Bird payments on or 
before September 15, 2012, the Ticket Price is Php 700.00.  For ASHRAE Student Members, Ticket Price 
is Php300.00. 
 
To reserve a seat, please call Ms. Orchid at telephone no. 638-6539 & 910-2721 and C/P no. 0917 
5450104. Free ASHRAE Philippines Chapter T-shirt for the following: 
 
First eighty (80) ASHRAE Philippine Chapter Members who will register and reserve a seat. 
First Sixty (60) ASHRAE Philippine Chapter Friends who will register and reserve a seat. 
First Sixty (60) ASHRAE Philippine Chapter Student Members who will register and reserve a seat. 
 
On behalf of ASHRAE Philippines Chapter, we thank you in advance for your kind support and looking 
forward to see you in ASHRAE Night. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
FERNANDO S. GUEVARA 
President 2012-2013 
ASHRAE Philippines Chapter 


